
Redacted
From:
Sent: 11/14/2012 4:26:51 PM

cjp@cpuc.ca.gov (cjp@cpuc.ca.gov)To:
. Redactedvib@cpuc.ca.gov (vib@cpuc.ca.gov);Cc:

Redacted ; cml@cpuc.ca.gov
Redacted(cml@cpuc.ca.gov)

Redacted ; Jacobson, Erik B
(RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl)

Bcc:
Subject: PG&E Response to October 5, 2012 Letter re: Kern Power Plant June 19, 2012 

Incident

Confidential Subject to PU Code 583

Mr. Parlces,

In response to the October 5, 2012 letter from Valerie Beck to Tom Allen, please find attached 
1) PG&E’s root cause analysis for the Kern Power Plant incident, which outlines corrective 
actions identified for PG&E; and 2) a root cause analysis prepared by Cleveland Wrecking 
Company and URS related to the incident.

Please note that while the corrective actions identified in the first document focus on 
enhancements to PG&E’s contractor procurement and review process, we have also begun 
consultation with an independent entity to conduct an assessment of PG&E’s contractor 
oversight practices. Furthermore, PG&E has embarked on an enterprise-wide contractor safety 
program, which could identify additional measures and process improvements.

Please feel free to contact me if you have further questions.

Thanks,

Redacted

Regulatory Relations

PG&E

Redacted
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